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Health & Safety Protocols – Reminder    August 2023 
 
 
Dear Early Childhood Customers, 
 
We hope you have been (or will be soon) enjoying your time in the water with us.    
 
With the first 6 months of the year well and truly behind us, we thought it was timely to 
remind you of specific Health and Safety protocols; in particular regard to customers 
entering the water when a teacher is either not present, or ready to receive babies as 
caregivers enter the pool, or hasn’t completed running the session prior. 
 
These are as follows: 
 

• The demarcated learning spaces in our pools are only to be used by customers 
during their lesson time. 

• Lesson time commences when the teacher is in the water, is ready to receive babies 
(and their caregivers) and has verbally indicated that participants may commence 
entering the water. 

• Although other teachers may be in the pool/water space at any given time, 
customers may only enter the water in the area assigned to their class, specifically, 
with their assigned teacher.  

• The swimmer(s) may not enter the water before the previous class has been 
completed.  

Teachers will, at times, be absent from the water in between classes to maximise allocated 
break times to use the bathroom or to eat. 
 
We would also like to remind you that pushchairs may not be stored in near entry and exit 
doors, walkway areas, or in front of fire exits, and suggest that you consider alternative 
means of transporting your babes to and from the swimming pool! 
 
Kindest Regards, 
The Easyswim Early Childhood Team 
 
 
 
 

 
 


